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WE GIVE THANKS 

WE ARE THANKFUL TO YOU, OUR SUPPORTERS. 

The Jimmy Jack Foundation is three years old and growing.  So far… 

• We have helped over 100 kids with musical instruments.   

• Because of your generosity we have received over 300 

instruments.  

• We have been pleased to set up four music rooms (one in an 

outreach shelter, one at a boy’s ranch and two internationally 

with the assistance of missionaries) where children are taught 

to play and express their love of music. 

WE ARE THANKFUL… 

Three years and growing, we are looking forward 

to this year and the smiling faces that we see 

when they receive an instrument that wasn’t 

possible if it wasn’t for you and the Jimmy 

Jack Foundation. 

Three years and moving forward, we are 

 

 

WE ARE THANKFUL. 

Our president Jimmy Jack Whitaker travels all over 

performing and raising monies for the Foundation.  

He is collecting instruments and meeting you, our 

wonderful supporters.  Without you, our kids 

would not be reaching their musical dreams. 

 



 

 

 

WE ARE THANKFUL FOR OUR 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

Did you know about our Jimmy Jack Foundation 

scholarship programs?  As we continue to help 

children reach their musical dreams, we receive 

donations from a sponsor then we interview the 

right student to receive the scholarship.  This is a 

college student who has received funding to go to 

college under a musical grant.  Our scholarship 

can be for a semester or it can go for all four 

years.  Our sponsorships range from individuals 

to corporations.  We thank you for your support 

to continue to move forward in this program.   

WE ARE THANKFUL FOR OUR  

FOUNDATION BUILDING. 

From the donation of the building to all the 

volunteers, we are moving forward to our open house 

Spring of 2019.  This building is in Snyder, Oklahoma 

and will be the Foundation office and will house our 

instruments for repair and give away.  Our Foundation 

building will have a museum atmosphere that will be 

open to the public plus an open stage for musicians to 

perform. 

 

 

============================================================= 

WILL YOU HELP? 
 

The JIMMY JACK FOUNDATION IS A 501(c)3 nonprofit charitable organization. We are not state or 

federally funded.  We rely on the generosity of individuals like YOU to help us help kids reach their 

musical dreams.  

 

Name:        Address:           
 

Gift options:      □ $100        □ $50      □ $200         □ Other $_______     

Check the following:  □  Monthly Gift   □ Special Occasion  □ One-Time Gift     □ Scholarship  

If Special Occasion, please describe:            

If Scholarship, please select:  □ One semesters    □ Two Semesters   □  Other      

Please mail your donation to:   Jimmy Jack Foundation 

     P.O. Box 193, Snyder, OK 73566 
 

Thank you so much for your support.  You ARE helping a child reach their musical dreams! 

 


